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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year, Appleton Academy is once again pleased to be raising money for Children in 
Need 2023.  As one of the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Children in Need brings the 
entire nation together on Friday 17 November 2023 to undertake fun activities to raise 
money for worthy causes related to the welfare of children.  In Secondary this year, we 
will be doing our bit to raise money by holding a partial non-uniform day, where children 
can come dressed in one yellow or ‘spotty’ item in return for a donation of £1.00.   
 
Children must wear the rest of their normal Appleton uniform, including their blazer, 
alongside this item of ‘spotty’ or yellow clothing.  Students must also bring all of their 
usual equipment to school to be ready to learn and lessons will take place as normal. 
Students who are not wearing appropriate clothing will be removed from circulation or 
may be asked to go home to change. 
 
All of the money raised during this event will be donated to Children in Need, which helps 
make a real difference to children all across the UK.  To find out more about Children in 
Need, you can visit: http://www.bbc.co.uk/corporate2/childreninneed.  
 
We really appreciate your support in helping Appleton Academy raise money for this very 
worthy cause. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Garlick 
Head of Secondary 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/corporate2/childreninneed

